
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  
_____________________  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

From: Costin, Loretta 
Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2011 6:21 PM 
Subject: Information from Superintendents' Meeting 
Attachments: Supt presentation 1-7-11 - Gainesville - in pdf version.pdf 

Statewide E-mail to District Career and Technical Education Directors, and Technical Center Directors 

Colleagues, 

I will be attending a meeting with the District Superintendents tomorrow, and have been asked to 
provide an update on CAPE Academies and the Statewide Articulation Agreements based on 
Industry Certifications.  I wanted to provide you with a copy of the information I am sharing with 
them. Please see the attached document. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thank you. 

Loretta 

Loretta Costin 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0400 
E-Mail: Loretta.Costin@fldoe.org 
Telephone:  (850) 245-9463 
FAX: (850) 245-9065 
www.fldoe.org/workforce 
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